Fred and janet biggs

Dear sirs
We would like to add our voices to the protests of closing the railway crossing at cricket field

road. We regular use this crossing when walking to and from town shopping etc .It would cause us
great inconvenience to have to walk right round to the avenue carrying our shopping.

We would like to add in all the time we have lived in Newmarket 1988 we have never heard

of an accident on this crossing.
If there has to be a change ( and we do not think there has to be ) build simple up and over

bridge.

Yours sincerely
Fred and Janet biggs





